
 

 

 

 
 
 
Committee Members: 
Kevin Brownlee - Chair 
Jennifer Ogden  
Matt Ugaldea 
Kevin Cash 
Chelsea Updegrove 
 

  

 
The special meeting of the City of Spokane Park Board Urban Forestry Tree Committee will be a 
field trip to John A. Finch Arboretum at 3 p.m. Tuesday, May 31, 2022.  
 
Written public comment may be submitted via email or mail. Comments must be received no later 
than 11 a.m. May 31 by email to: spokaneparks@spokanecity.org or mail to: Park Board Urban 
Forestry Tree Committee, 5th floor City Hall, 808 West Spokane Falls Blvd., Spokane, Washington 
99201. Submitted public comments will be presented to meeting attendees prior to the meeting. 

 

AGENDA 

 

Field Trip to John A. Finch Arboretum 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Agenda Subject to Change 
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing equal access to its 
facilities, programs, and services for persons with disabilities.  Individuals requesting reasonable accommodations or further information 
may call, write, or email Human Resources at (509) 625-6363; 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd., Spokane, WA 99201; or 
erahrclerks@spokanecity.org.  Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Human Resources through the Washington Relay 
Service at 7-1-1.  Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours before the meeting date. 

Special Meeting of the 
City of Spokane Park Board 

Urban Forestry Tree Committee 
Field Trip to John A. Finch Arboretum 

3404 West Woodland Blvd. Spokane, WA 99224 
3:00 p.m. Tuesday, May 31, 2022 
Katie Kosanke - Urban Forester 
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